
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO EXTEND THE DUE DATE FOR THE
SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS ON THE DISCUSSION DOCUMENT
REGARDING THE REVIEW OF SOUTH AFRICAN LOCAL CONTENT ON
TELEVISION AND RADIO REGULATION

The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa ("the Authority")
published, for comments, Discussion Document regarding the review of South
African Local Content. on Television and Radio Regulation on 04 July 2014 in
Government Gazette No. 37803, Notice No. 529.

In terms of the. Notice, interested parties were invited to make written
comments by no later than 16h00 on the 10 September 2014.

However, the Authority is still conducting provincial workshops on the published
Discussion Document and therefore the deadline for comments is extended to
Friday the 10 October 2014. The Authority deems it advisable to extend the
submission deadline to allow stakeholders to make submissions after the
Authority have concluded workshops on the Discussion Document.

It is for this reason therefore that the deadline for the submission of written
comments on the above is extended from the 10 September 2014 to the 10
October 2014.
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